
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Audits – Are Hard Copies Of Audits Required? 

Please do not send a hard copy of your Audit to Financial Compliance.  Instead please send a pdf 
version to fmfinance@twdb.texas.gov. 

With your permission, your CPA may email us a copy of the completed and approved audit to 
fmfinance@twdb.texas.gov 

Ordinarily, we will not accept a copy of a draft audit or an audit that has not been approved by the 
auditee. 
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